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Subject: Inquiry into the Barroso Task Force 

 
1. At its meeting on 27 February 2014 the Committee for the Environment considered 

the terms of reference for the OFMDFM Committee Inquiry into the Barroso Task 
Force. 
 

2. The Committee rigorously discussed the terms of reference and was mindful of the 
significance of the issue. 

 
3. The Committee wishes you well with the inquiry and would urge members to ensure 

that the outcomes of the Task Force closely reflect the objectives and initial action 
plans to which they relate.  
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